This is a Community Message from Dorset Police, we thank you for your continued support.

The telephone preference service (TPS) is a valuable resource and is supported by the Dorset Police but recent instances
have occurred where members of the public have registered on the TPS website and have later received a telephone call
from a person who stated they are responding to the TPS registration and asking for a fee of £39 to complete the registra-
tion.

THIS IS A SCAM AND YOU SHOULD NOT PASS YOUR BANK OR CREDIT CARD DETAILS.
If you have been contacted by a person stating they are from the Telephone Preference Service and have paid money for this
free service it is strongly advised that you report the incident to ACTION FRAUD on 0300 123 2040 as well as contacting

your bank as soon as practical.

Malcolm Davenport (4820)

If you have any information regarding the contents of this message, please call either Dorset Police on 101, Crimestop-
pers anonymously on 0800 555 111, or you may prefer to contact your local SNT.

YOU MAY COPY THE INFORMATION CONTAINED WITHIN THIS MESSAGE AND PASS IT ON TO FRIENDS
AND NEIGHBOURS.

HOWEVER IF YOU ARE FORWARDING THIS EMAIL, PLEASE ENSURE YOU PUT ANY INDIVIDUAL'S EMAIL
ADDRESSES IN THE 'BCC' AND NOT IN THE 'TO' OR 'CC' ADDRESS LINE / FIELD / BOXES. THIS IS TO EN-
SURE THAT WE COMPLY WITH THE DATA PROTECTION ACT

Thank you

How to Unsubscribe.

First of all PLEASE check that this email has been sent from Dorset Police in the 'From' box. If it does not come di-
rectly from Dorset Police then you will need to contact the sender.

If you no longer want to receive Community Message emails directly from Dorset Police and want your record deleted
please click here to unsubscribe

If you want to change from email to telephone please contact your local Safer Neighbourhood Team.
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